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The following are the policy development topics to be discussed at 
Grand Council 2023 in Houston, Texas. 

2023-01-01 Organizational Affairs:
National Alumni Dues Constitutional Amendment

2023-01-02 Organizational Affairs:
National Dues Adjustment, GPP Addition

2023-01-03 Organizational Affairs:
Collegiate Dues Increase

2023-01-04 Organizational Affairs:
Alumni Dues Increase

2023-02-01 Collegiate Affairs:
Expulsion Amendment

Download the documents from our website.

UPCOMING

EVENTS

Click links for 

more 

information

12.04.22 – 12.08.22
ASHP Midyear Meeting 

Las Vegas, Nevada

10.01.22 – 10.04.22
NCPA Annual Conference

Kansas City, Missouri

03.24.23 – 03.27.23

APhA Annual

Phoenix, Arizona

10.20.22 – 10.21.22
Pharmacy Preceptors 

Conference- ASHP
Chicago, Illinois

08.01.23 – 08.05.23

74th Grand Council

Houston, Texas

This December, Phi Delta Chi will host a booth in the convention hall 
and host a reception at the annual ASHP Midyear Meeting! 

With our new website, we are able to create an event page for Brothers 
to RSVP to get updates on all things PDC at the ASHP meeting! 

Our booth is number 953 in the convention hall.

Monday, December 5th, Phi Delta Chi is hosting a reception at Gold 
Spike (217 N Las Vegas Blvd. Las Vegas, NV 89101) from 6:00pm to

9:00pm PST. 

Please sign up here to get the info for all things PDC during your 
conference stay! 

*PHI DELTA CHI AT ASHP MIDYEAR*

POLICY DEVELOPMENT TOPICS FOR 

GRAND COUNCIL 2023

http://www.phideltachi.org/?page=eCommunicators
https://www.linkedin.com/in/phi-delta-chi-pharmacy-fraternity-13351a5b/
https://www.facebook.com/leadersinpharmacy/
http://www.phideltachi.org/
https://www.phideltachi.org/login.php?action=eventsignup&eventid=2
https://www.ashp.org/meetings-and-conferences/get-involved-in-a-meeting/midyear-clinical-meeting-and-exhibition/call-for-educational-session-proposals?loginreturnUrl=SSOCheckOnly
https://ncpa.org/annual-convention
https://pharmacist.com/Conferences/Annual-Meeting
https://www.ashp.org/meetings-and-conferences/national-pharmacy-preceptors-conference?loginreturnUrl=SSOCheckOnly
https://www.phideltachi.org/login.php?action=eventsignup&eventid=2
https://www.phideltachi.org/login.php?action=eventsignup&eventid=1
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The Outstanding Chapter Advisor Award recognizes the significant role 
performed by Chapter Advisors and the importance of the continuity which 

they provide our chapters. This award will be presented during the 
Fraternity's annual awards ceremony at Grand Council 2023 in Houston, Texas. 

If your chapter wishes to nominate your Advisor for this award, please submit 
a 500-word maximum, typewritten nomination document based on the 

criteria outlined here. The Outstanding Chapter Advisor Award nomination 
this year, the deadline is November 30, 2022 by 11:59pm ET. 

The report will be submitted via email to our AAP Administrator, Michelle 
Walkup (aap@phideltachi.org), and should also be submitted to your 

Regional Correspondent. If you have any questions, please reach out to your 
Regional Correspondent.

NOMINATIONS FOR OUTSTANDING 

CHAPTER ADVISOR AWARD-

DUE NOVEMBER 30TH

HEADSHOTS AND PHOTOS UPLOADED TO 

THE PHI DELTA CHI FLICKR ACCOUNT
Looking for your headshot from the Leader-Development Seminar? 

The headshots as well as most of the photos from the entire seminar are 
now posted on the Phi Delta Chi Flickr account! 

Check the photos out here!

PHI DELTA CHI 

REACHED OVER 

100 FOLLOWERS!

Follow us for 
updates, fun trends 
and featuring our 

Brothers on this new 
platform! 

Our username is 
@phideltachi1883

To be featured: email 
gvpc@phideltachi.org

INTERESTED IN SERVING ON A REGIONAL 

OR NATIONAL LEVEL? LET US KNOW! 

https://www.linkedin.com/in/phi-delta-chi-pharmacy-fraternity-13351a5b/
https://www.facebook.com/leadersinpharmacy/
http://www.phideltachi.org/
http://www.phideltachi.org/?page=eCommunicators
https://docs.google.com/document/d/12XiO3Rx9G7k8bupdviMZZUwF4ygVStDOrJCqcIb3HqQ/edit
https://www.phideltachi.org/regional-correspondent
https://www.flickr.com/photos/phideltachi/albums
https://www.facebook.com/leadersinpharmacy/
mailto:gvpc@phideltachi.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdvQKxeQQc6YfZhnHSBch9AwzWG3u77kSzruvxfCqRer07lYQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdvQKxeQQc6YfZhnHSBch9AwzWG3u77kSzruvxfCqRer07lYQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
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Grand Council is the "Ultimate Fraternal Experience" and brings 
together Brothers from across the country to conduct the business 

of the Fraternity.

The 74th Grand Council in 2023 will occur on August 1st through 
August 5th in Houston, Texas! Our hotel will be at The Westin 
Galleria Houston (5060 West Alabama Houston, Texas  77056). 

What happens at Grand Council? During Grand Council, our 
chapter’s collegiate and alumni delegates as well as alumni chapters 
will vote on business and elect our new Grand Officers. Brothers will 

be able to participate in reference committees, regional caucuses, 
officer training courses, professional development opportunities, 

continuing education and more!

Are you interested in running for a Grand Officer position or would 
like to learn more about national and regional positions? Please fill 
out our interest form and an officer will reach out to you to answer 

any questions you may have!

We recommend your collegiate Chapter send at least a collegiate 
delegate and an alternate collegiate delegate to represent your 
chapter. Start planning with your chapter now on fundraising to 

attend the Ultimate Fraternal Experience! 

Please remember that according to Bylaws- Chapter VI, Number 5 
(b) “Any collegiate Chapter failing to be represented by a Delegate in 

at least one Grand Council, one Regional Conference, and one 
Leader Development Seminar within a four-year fraternity cycle 
may be declared inactive and its Charter forfeited and vacated.” 

See you in Houston! 
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Linkedin- Click to connect! 

GRAND COUNCIL 2023 WILL BE 

IN HOUSTON, TEXAS! 

START PLANNING NOW!
CONNECT WITH 

PHI DELTA CHI ON 

ALL PLATFORMS

Twitter- Click to connect! 

Instagram-Click to connect! 

Facebook- Click to connect! 

https://www.linkedin.com/in/phi-delta-chi-pharmacy-fraternity-13351a5b/
https://www.facebook.com/leadersinpharmacy/
http://www.phideltachi.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdvQKxeQQc6YfZhnHSBch9AwzWG3u77kSzruvxfCqRer07lYQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
http://www.phideltachi.org/?page=eCommunicators
https://www.linkedin.com/in/phi-delta-chi-pharmacy-fraternity-13351a5b
https://twitter.com/pdcexecdir
https://www.instagram.com/phideltachi/
https://www.facebook.com/leadersinpharmacy/
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GREEKTRACK FAQS ANSWERED

The National Office, Collegiate Chapters, and Alumni Chapters are continuing to 
set up our GreekTrack websites. Here are a few tips to navigate the new system. 

An account has already been created for every Brother. Just click Sign In at the top of our 
website and follow the forgot password instructions. Still need help? Use the Contact Us button.

Looking for the files that used to be in our 
Resource Library? Sign in and then click 
More… > Files

Then select the Shared by National Office
tab.

Officers can find GreekTracking training and 
monthly ChEQ Program surveys on their 
dashboard.

https://www.linkedin.com/in/phi-delta-chi-pharmacy-fraternity-13351a5b/
https://www.facebook.com/leadersinpharmacy/
http://www.phideltachi.org/
http://www.phideltachi.org/?page=eCommunicators
https://www.facebook.com/leadersinpharmacy/
https://www.phideltachi.org/headquarters/files/Chapter Operations/ChEQ-Program-Monthly-Instructions.pdf
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The Albert B. Prescott Pharmacy Leadership Award, first presented in 1987, is given
annually to a young pharmacist no more than 10 years after receipt of his or her
PharmD. The recipient shall have demonstrated exemplary leadership qualities as a
young pharmacist indicative of someone likely to emerge as a major leader in 
pharmacy over the course of his or her career.

The award is administered by the Pharmacy Leadership &amp; Education Institute 
(PLEI) and sponsored by Phi Lambda Sigma. From its beginning, this has been a 
profession-wide recognition, not restricted to any fraternal group or practice 
setting.

The 2023 Prescott recipient, who must have received his or her PharmD in 2013 or 
later, will receive a $2,000 honorarium. He or she must give an address during the 
2023 American Pharmacists Association annual meeting in Phoenix, AZ (March 24-
27, 2023) and prepare a text based on the address that is suitable for publication in 
the Journal of the American Pharmacists Association.

We invite you to nominate a young pharmacist for this award. Self-nominations are 
also permitted. Nominations may be submitted online via the following website:
https://plei.org/prescott/. 

Nomination materials include:
• Curriculum vitae (CV) of the nominee
• Letter of nomination
• Supporting letters of recommendation (up to 5 will be accepted)

Nomination materials must be received by November 4, 2022. Late 
submissions/letters will not be considered.

For further information on PLEI and the Albert B. Prescott Award, please 
visit www.plei.org.

HEADSHOTS 

New episodes 

released 

monthly

Did you know that Phi 
Delta Chi has pharmacy 
residency resources for 
our Brothers looking to 

prepare for the 
application process?

The newest Pharmacy 
Residency Podcast hosted 
by Alumni Brother Tony 
Guerra is posted on the 

Phi Delta Chi website 
where Tony discusses 

seeing a need to help P1, 
P2, and P3 students get a 
broad understanding of 

the residency application 
process. 

Check out on the YouTube 
channel – Tony PharmD.

NOMINATIONS FOR THE ALBERT B. PRESCOTT 

PHARMACY LEADERSHIP AWARD ARE DUE 

NOVEMBER 4TH

https://www.linkedin.com/in/phi-delta-chi-pharmacy-fraternity-13351a5b/
https://www.facebook.com/leadersinpharmacy/
http://www.phideltachi.org/
http://www.phideltachi.org/?page=eCommunicators
http://www.plei.org/
https://www.phideltachi.org/page/RegionaleComms
https://www.phideltachi.org/page/RegionaleComms
https://www.phideltachi.org/page/RegionaleComms
https://www.youtube.com/c/TonyPharmD/videos
http://www.plei.org/
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In the letters of recommendation submitted in support of Courtney’s nomination, she was 
praised as “a natural leader, gifted with a strong ability to overcome adversity and inspire,” 
and has been recognized for outstanding efforts in internship positions for going above and 
beyond assigned roles. When the last [Leader-Development Seminar] LDS program was 
cancelled due to Covid, she spearheaded efforts to create a virtual LDS that allowed for 40 
PDC Brothers from multiple chapters to participate in a virtual leader development 
conference while the world was still shut down.

As the recipient of the Schlegel Leadership Development Award, Courtney will receive a 
crystal award and a $1,000 honorarium. PLEI Director Dennis B. Worthen chairs the PLEI 
Awards Committee. About John F. (Jack) Schlegel Dr. Schlegel received his Bachelor of 
Science in Pharmacy in 1967 and his Doctor of Pharmacy in 1972 from the University of the 
Pacific. He received a Master of Science in education at the University of Southern 
California in 1980. From 1967 to 1975, Schlegel served as Chief Pharmacist, Instructor, and 
Director of Pharmacy Admissions at the University of Southern California. In 1975 he 
joined the staff of the American Association of Colleges of Pharmacy and eventually 
became CEO. Schlegel assumed the role of CEO of the American Pharmacists Association in 
1984 when he was just 39 years old, serving until 1989. He then started his own 
management consulting firm that focused on leadership development and improving the 
governance and management of non-profit organizations. Over the next 15 years he 
worked with more than 350 organizations nationwide. In 2000, when his wife Priscilla 
retired, they relocated from Washington, DC, to Florida, where they now spend their time 
enjoying the cultural arts and as major philanthropists in support of them.

HEADSHOTS 

About the 

Pharmacy Leadership 

& Education Institute, 

Inc. (PLEI)

The Pharmacy Leadership & 
Education Institute (PLEI) 

facilitates engaging 
professional

leader development 
activities, to enable personal 

growth that will transform 
the delivery of healthcare. In 

2021, PLEI established 
its Academy for Leader 

Development that
offers on-line training to 

develop leaders, enhance 
teamwork, and drive success
through personal, interactive 

sessions. 
PLEI coordinates the Prescott 
Pharmacy Leadership Award, 

Leader Development
Seminars, Leader 

Development Institute, 
the Lead←Grow→Shape

leadership
workbook, and other 

educational events for 
pharmacists and student 

pharmacists
across the country. The 

Internal Revenue Service (IRS) 
recognizes PLEI as a 501(c)(3)
charitable organization; EIN 

58-2296988. 
You can learn more about 

PLEI
at www.plei.org

COURTNEY PURCELL (OMEGA) RECEIVES 

INAUGURAL SCHLEGEL LEADERSHIP 

DEVELOPMENT AWARD
The Pharmacy Leadership and Education 
Institute (PLEI) is proud to announce Courtney 
Purcell of Omega Chapter as the inaugural 
recipient of the John F (Jack) Schlegel Leadership 
Development Award.

Courtney Purcell received her PharmD from the 
University of Tennessee Health Science Center. 
Courtney led the Omega chapter as its WVC and 
then WCC and played a major role with the 
Grand Council 2021 Planning Committee. Dr. 
Purcell was a Dean’s List student, a member of 
the Imhotep Leadership Society and a member 
of the Phi Lambda Sigma Leadership Society and 
served as a Student Government representative. 

Courtney received her Bachelor of Science degree from the University of North Georgia in 
2018 and has worked in several pharmacy settings during her education and regularly 
volunteers in many professional, collegiate, and community activities. She is currently 
working in her Postgraduate Year One (PGY1) residency at Rush University Medical Center 
in Chicago with a goal of becoming a board-certified Emergency Medicine pharmacist 
working in health informatics. 

https://www.linkedin.com/in/phi-delta-chi-pharmacy-fraternity-13351a5b/
https://www.facebook.com/leadersinpharmacy/
http://www.phideltachi.org/
http://www.phideltachi.org/?page=eCommunicators
https://www.phideltachi.org/page/RegionaleComms
https://www.phideltachi.org/page/RegionaleComms
https://www.phideltachi.org/page/RegionaleComms
http://www.plei.org/

